Dear Lake Forest High School Families,

It is our sincere pleasure to welcome everyone back for another great school year. After a trying eighteen months, we are both excited and grateful to have students back in classrooms ready and eager to learn.

Since the end of the previous school year, we have been working on many upgrades. We want students to enter the building excited and proud to be the future alumni of Lake Forest High School.

The upcoming school year may be challenging and cause anxiety for some. We want to ensure that all of our students have the tools and supports needed to be successful. Additional staff have been hired to assist with student needs. This year our goal is to reacclimate students to school, make-up for learning loss, and create a sense of community which has been missing due to the pandemic. Instructionally, we hold both staff and students to high expectations by approaching challenges with a collaborative, problem-solving, growth mindset. We are looking forward to a year filled with learning, growth, and achievement for every student.

We must always remember that the future of our students rests with all of us. The administration and staff of LFHS are privileged to embark upon this journey with you, and look forward to working with you during this school year.

Respectfully,

The Lake Forest Administrative Team

Upcoming Events:

8/27/21- All freshmen and sophomores are welcome to join us for our transition day. The doors open at 7:20 and dismissal will be at 10:20.

8/30/21- First day of school for all students. Doors open at 7:20 and dismissal is at 2:30.